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Dear parents/ carers, 

I hope you had a lovely weekend. 

Today we went for a lovely walk in the woods and really enjoyed learning about different flowers 

and plants which is our current topic in science.  

This week in English we will continue gathering skills for our next piece of writing which is a 

retelling of the Ancient Greek myth about the Minotaur.  

The spellings for this week are: scene, seen, week, weak, weather, whether. The spelling test 

will be on Friday as usually. Thank you for practicing the spellings at home.  

In Reciprocal Reading we will read the Ancient Greek myth about Theseus and the Minotaur.  

Our reading for pleasure day continues to be on Mondays and the children can bring their own 

books or magazines for the session or choose something from the class library.  Thank you for 

sending and signing the reading journals, it is much appreciated.  

In maths we will start a new topic about telling time. I am sure you will agree that this is an 

important life skill so if the children could practice at home too it would be great.  

The times tables test will be on Friday and we are revising all our times tables. The children have 

set themselves their individual targets and it is important to continue working on these and keep 

getting better each week. Please continue to encourage your child to practice at home.  

In history we will learn about the Greek Gods.   

In RE we will continue learning about baptism. 

In music we will continue practicing our songs for the Ancient Greece assembly.   

Homework this week will be on My Maths. It will be set on Thursday and needs to be completed by 

the following Monday. 

This Wednesday is our school trip to Bradford and we will be visiting different places of worship.  

The children need to wear their full uniform and bring a packed lunch but they do not need any 

spending money. We will leave at 9 am and aim to return for 3.30 pm so the children need to be at 

school for the usual time of 8.45 am.  

On Wednesday 22nd May we will present a short performance about Ancient Greece to the 

rest of the school. Parents and carers of Y3 children are invited to come and watch the 

performance which will start at 2.45 pm. The children need to bring their Ancient Greek costume 

to school on this day or they can borrow one from school.  

Thank you for your support.   

Mrs Cooper  


